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President’s
Message

Our next scheduled meeting will be
held on Wednesday January 6, 2010 at
8 p.m. in our hall.  All members are
welcomed and encouraged to attend.    

I hope everyone had a very blessed
Christmas and a Happy New Year.

I would like to congratulate Herman
Boyle for receiving his Lifetime Mem -
bership Award from the National
Board.  As we all know, this award is
well deserved and long overdue.
Herman has been a pillar in our divi-
sion for many years and continues to
be there for the good of our division.
Congratulations Herman!!!

I am very happy to announce that
on Tuesday, January 19, 2010 from 5
p.m. to 8 p.m. there will be FREE
PROSTATE SCREENING in our hall.  An
associate of Dr. Felderman, from the
Integrated Medical Foundation will be
performing the screening to our mem-
bers. Unfortunately due to time restric-
tions the screenings will be open only
to all of our members and any spouse
from our ladies division. To register for
your FREE screening please contact me
at 581-3143.

The installation of new officers will
be held on January 23, 2010 begin-
ning at 6 p.m.  The Junior Girls will
lead off the ceremonies followed by
the LAOH, Junior Boys and finally the
men of the AOH.  There will be enter-
tainment and food following the cere-
monies.

Thank you to John Davis and Colm
Ashe for hosting the party for our divi-
sion children on Saturday, Dec. 11th
and then the party for the children
from the community on Sunday the
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12th.  These are two very special
events which the children look for-
ward to each year and because of
John, Colm and Santa, everyone
enjoyed themselves.

Finally, this is my final newsletter as
your president.  It has been a pleasure
to serve as your president.  One of the
proudest moments I had was adminis-
tering the oath to several of the boys
from the Junior Boys that I worked
with for several years, and then mak-
ing the move to the Men’s Division
back in May of 2008. Division 7 is well
respected throughout the country and
will continue to do so in the future due
to the leadership of your new officers.
I would like to thank all of the officers
on my board for doing an outstanding
job for our division these past two
years. Vic, Mac, Dave, Larry, Tommy,
Tom, Shawn and Father Hugh thank
you. I would also like to thank past
presidents who I have leaned on for
their advice. Thank you Danny
Kissane, Herman Boyle, Tom McEnroe,
Tom Conway and Jim Ryan for your
support.  Also thanks to the corpora-
tion for keeping the building in mag-
nificent condition.  There are many
other people who work very hard
behind the scene to keep our division
strong and functioning.  A special
thanks to Don Dobbin and Al Norton
for always being there for our division.
Working with the finest Ladies Division
and the finest Ladies County Division
was always a pleasure.  Thanks Alice
and Aggie.  Brett thanks for your sup-
port too.  And finally, biggest thank
you to my wife and family for putting
up with the stress caused by me dur-
ing the last two years.  Thank you Lea,
Shanna and Patrick for being there for
me, I love you all very much.

Please pray for our sick and our
deceased.

God Bless the Troops and the
unborn.

Yours in Friendship, Unity 
and Christian Charity
Jerry Delaney

Hibernian 
of the Year

There will be a meeting for the
Hibernian of The Year prior to the reg-
ular Division meeting on January 6
2010 meeting at 7:00PM sharp.

As is customary, Division 7 will
select a “Hibernian Of The Year”, and
will receive an award for this honor at
our Grand Marshal’s Ball in February,
2010.

Anyone wishing to nominate a can-
didate please submit your selection,
with an appropriate write-up, to Eddie
Ryan. 

Nominations must be in before
January 1, 2010.

Committee members are asked to
be upstairs and on time for the vote.

Installation 
of Officers

Saturday, January 23rd
Ceremonies begin at 6:00 PM

Refreshments and Entertainment
Complete details will follow at

January Division meeting.

Happy
New Year!

Grand Marshal Ball
The Grand Marshal Ball will be held on Saturday,

February 27, 2010, at The Irish Coffee Pub.
We will be honoring

Jack Murphy
Reservations are now being taken. Tickets are $95 pp

Cocktails are from 7:00PM to 8:00PM.
Dinner will be from 8:00 until midnight. 

Seating is on a first come – first serve basis.
A waiting list will be established 

once the 200 seats are sold.
If you have not reserved a seat and payment is not

made by February 10, 2010 your reservation will be
void and your seat will be given to the waiting list.

Contact Tom Davis at 224-1849
Journal Information:

AOH DIV 7
Att: Tom McHugh

65 Champlin Ave, East Islip NY 11730

We Will be Honoring 

James Walsh
for his

50 Years as a Hibernian

Our Ballroom will be named in his honor
Friday, January 15, 2010    

8:00-12:00 P.M.

Open Bar, Bottled Beer, 

Buffet Dinner

Music by 

Gerry Finlay and the Cara Band
Donation : $ 50 P.P.

Limited seating …First come …first served

Leave payment at bar



L.A.O.H.
First, I hope that everyone had a

blessed Christmas and a Happy New
Year.  The past meeting of the LAOH
Division 7 was held on Wednesday,
December 9th.  Thank you to all of
the Ladies who made a holiday appe-
tizer and/or dessert to share at our
meeting.  I would also like to thank
Mary Ann Baron and Aggie O’Leary
for once again running the annual
300 Raffle which starts with the kick-
off at the Division picnic and runs
through to the drawing which was
held on Friday, December 11th.  I
would also like to thank Donna Boyle
who took over while Dad was recov-
ering from heart surgery and sold
over 50 raffles.  The success of this raf-
fle could not be possible without
these people who help run it every
year and it allows our LAOH Division
to be that much more charitable with
our Christmas donations.  Congrat -
ulations to our own Kerry Gimble and
her mom on being the big winner of
the First Prize - $1,000.

I would also like to thank all of the
members who came down to the pub
to show their love and support for
Kevin Boyle on Saturday December
5th.    It was great to see all of you
there!

The Installation of the 2010/2011
Officers will be held on Saturday,
January 23rd beginning at 6:00pm. I
would like to wish my successor,
Charlene Gibbs and her Board of
Officer’s my very best wishes.  There is
no doubt that she will do an excellent
job as your next Division President.  I
have so many people to thank begin-
ning with my husband, Jimmy and
my family for their love and support
this past two years.  To my Board of
Officer’s – THANK YOU just doesn’t
seem to be enough for all of your help
and assistance in every task I have
thrown your way.   A big thank you
also goes out to President Jerry
Delaney and the Men’s Division,
Vinny Clancy and the Corporation,
and to my Past President’s (you know
who you are) whom I have called on
once, twice, twenty times in the past

two years for their help and guidance;
to Al Norton for keeping me on my
toes when I may have forgotten how
quickly the fifteenth of each month
has come and gone and you had no
article from me…..

Finally, thank you to all of the
members of Division 7 – you are the
BEST!    

The next meeting of the LAOH
Division 7 will be held on Wednesday,
January 13th beginning at 7:30pm
with the recitation of the Rosary.  

Yours in Friendship, Unity 
and Christian Charity,
AliceFaughnan

Please Pray For...
In the event of sickness or a death

in the family, please call the Hall at
581-9317 and leave a message for the
Chairman of the Com mittee on the
Sick, John Fitzpatrick ar 581-5705. 

For L.A.O.H, contact Missions and
Charities Chairlady, Margaret Davis,
224-1849.

Ancient Order of Hibernians
in America

Our Lady of Knock Div. 7
65 Champlin Avenue
East Islip, NY 11730

Website: www.aohdiv7.org
631-581-9317
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ANNUAL ST. BRIGID’ S DAY

CELEBRATION

Sunday February 7, 2010

10:30 a.m. MASS

Celebrant: Fr. Sean Gann

Procession being led by the 

Roisin Dubh Irish Pipe Band

Sacred Heart Chapel

St. Joseph’ s, Brentwood, N.Y.

BREAKFAST immediately following the

mass at Division 2 Locust Avenue,

Babylon, N.Y.

TICKETS: $10/pp, $8/Juniors and under 12

For Tickets and information call:

Kathleen Callegari (631) 472-5150

Children’s
Christmas Parties
The weekend of, December 12th

and 13th, two wonderful events took
place at our hall.  The first, on
Saturday, was the annual Division 7
Children’s Christmas party.  Over 50
children and grandchildren of our
members took part in a great after-
noon filled with food, games and vis-
its from Frosty, Elmo and of course,
Santa and his number one Elf.  

On Sunday, we had our 12th
Annual Division 7 Children’s Fund
Christmas party.  This year we were
able to make the Christmas season a
little more enjoyable for almost 80
children and their families.  There’s

nothing more bittersweet than having
a mom or dad tell you that without
this party their child might not have
had a Christmas at all.

As with all things at our hall,
they don’t happen by themselves.
There are so many people to thank
and I’m sure I’ll forget some.  The first
person I’d like to thank is Colm Ashe,
your host on Saturday.  Colm not only
went out and shopped for the food;
he ended up cooking as well.  You
haven’t lived until you had a
“Colmburger”!  I also want to thank
Rob Doyle for his shopping skills,
Joanne Clancy and her “Posse of
Wrappers”, Vic Vogel and Kathleen,
Aggie O’Leary, Shaun O’Neil, John
Clarkin and his wife, Barry
Heathwood, Dan Sullivan, Jack
Murphy and his elf Doug, Nick, John,
Bob “Soda Jerk” Knockenhauer, Tony
Scott and anyone else I missed.  

The final person I need to thank is
our president, Jerry Delaney.  Jerry, if
these kids only knew all that you have
done for them these last two year,
their appreciation would last a life-
time.  On behalf of them and myself,
I thank you for the support you have
always given to the Children’s Fund

Merry Christmas and Happy New
Year.

John Davis

Juniors
Our division is fortunate to have

such a strong, active Junior organiza-
tion.  They believe in what they are
doing as evidenced by their participa-
tion.  Usually for the December meet-
ing the Junior’s have a grab bag gift
swap consisting of a $10 gift card.  In -
stead this year they decided to fill a
shoe box with things valued at $10 to
donate to a needy child.   At the meet-
ing they wrapped their own gift box
which was filled to the max with fun
items.  We helped each other with this
task as the “gift bag” trend has less-
ened our wrapping skills!  We wrapped
over 25 shoe boxes to be donated to
St. Mary’s shoebox program.    They
will bring a smile to 25 children. 

As a result of the Irish Essay
Workshop we should have several
essays to submit from our division.
These essays will be collected during
the Christmas break to be submitted
by January 5th.  Many people have
volunteered their time to help guide
our Juniors.  Dave Ring, Marge In -
treglia, Tom Conway, Kathleen Calle -
gari, and Liz Colgan have been very
helpful.  Thank you and also thank you
to the parents who have been so sup-
portive.  

Our next meeting will be held on
January 11 at 6:30 pm.  We will be
making our donation to Make-A-Wish
that night.

Our new slate of officers will be
installed January 23 at 6 pm along with
the LAOH and AOH officers.  Congrat -
u lations to the new officers.  They are:

President—Kayla Hanley
Vice President—Niamh Ashe

Recording Secretary—Megan Davis
Financial Sec.—Mackenzie Houghton

Treasurer—Shannon Cummings
Irish Historian—Trisha Hanley

Missions and Charity—Colleen O’Neill
Catholic Action—Brigid Fitall

Mistress at Arms—Molly O’Neill
Sentinel—Erin Fitzgerald

I wish everyone a Merry Christmas
and a happy, healthy New Year.

In Our Motto,
Charlene Gibbs

Right To Life
Senate Panel Approves Obama’s
Pro-Abortion EEOC Nominee, 
Chai Feldblum
Washington, DC (LifeNews.com) 

On Thursday, Dec 10, 2009, the
Senate HELP Committee approved the
nomination from President Barack
Oba ma of a pro-abortion activist to
serve on the Equal Employment Op -
por tunity Commission. Senators met in
a secretive closed-session meeting
without the normal opportunity for
media coverage and oversight.

The panel met in executive session
that was held off the Senate floor in
between votes, instead of in its normal
committee meeting room.

In a press statement about the ad
hoc meeting, pro-abortion committee
chairman Sen. Tom Harkin, an Iowa
Democrat, said the closed meeting was
held “to accommodate members’
schedules.”

The nomination of pro-abortion
Georgetown University law professor
Chai Feldblum to serve on the EEOC
now heads to the full Senate and, if
confirmed Feldblum would serve on
the EEOC for five years and could
decide cases that related to pressuring
women employees to have abortions
or pressuring pro-life advocates to
allow abortions in insurance policies.

Feldblum isn’t known by most
Americans, but she worked for the pro-
abortion Human Rights Campaign
Fund and, from 1986-1987 and has
been a legislative counsel for the pro-
abortion ACLU.

She also clerked for Supreme Court
Justice Harry A. Blackmun, the infa-
mous judge who handed down the
Roe v. Wade decision that has allowed

more than 51 million abortions.
Harkin did not release the vote tally

on the nominations, and Feldblum’s
nomination was reportedly included
with a slate of other nominees who
were voted on a group.

Noting her pro-abortion position,
several pro-life groups, including Focus
on the Family, the Traditional Values
Coalition, the Liberty Counsel, and the
American Family Association, signed
onto a December 8 letter to the com-
mittee saying they ‘’strongly oppose’’
Feldblum’s nomination. 

Concerned Women for America, on
its web site, says Feldblum ‘’represents
one of the most serious threats to reli-
gious freedom we have seen in a long
time” and the Traditional Values
Coalition urged its members to call
Senate Committee members to
oppose the nomination.

John Walsh, Chairman

Kevin Boyle
Fundraiser

The Corporation would like to thank
everyone who attended the Kevin
Boyle event, and give special thanks to
all who volunteered. In no particular
order: John McCullough, Mike McCall
Jr., Ed Julich, John Flynn, Dan Sullivan,
Tom McHugh (LIRR), Johnny Corrigan,
Pat Gallagher, Pat Maune, Smitty, Ed
Smith, Gene Hearl, John McMahon
(Tipp), John Farrell, John Clarkin, John
Davis, Alice Faugh nan, and Sue
O’Neill. Sorry for any omissions.

We are grateful for the entertain-
ment provided by Mr.  & Mrs. Eamonn
O’Rourke and Gerry Finlay, as well as
the wonderful music of our own Roisin
Dubh Pipe Band. Thanks again to all.



Residential & Commercial
Richard Friend • Chris Friend

Friends Irrigation, Inc.
Professional Irrigation Specialists

Installation & Service
Automatic Lawn Sprinklers

697 Acorn Street, Deer Park, NY 11729
631-586-4738 • 516-921-4738 

Fax 631-586-4838

James F. Sutton Agency Ltd.
BUSINESS & PERSONAL INSURANCE

143 E. Main Street - Box 76
E. Islip, NY 11730

631-581-7978 • fax: 631-581-7507
email: jsutton@suttonins.com

John V. Potter, Inc.
Real Estate • Appraisals

Tom Potter, Licensed Broker

44 East Main St. • E Islip, NY 11730
631-581-2800

Video Rentals
Excellent Service

Toll Free
1-800-426-3822

FIRE
ISLAND
KISMET HOME RENTAL

AVAILABLE MAY 15-OCT 15
WEEKENDS

WEEKLY 
MONTHLY RENTAL

CHARLIE & MARY PAT
631-581-8576 • 631-581-0660

FREE ESTIMATES & 1 MONTH FREE STORAGE

Restaurant • Lounge • Catering

Elegant Full Service Catering

Continental Menu

with an Irish Flair

115 E Main Street  • E. Islip, NY 11730
631-581-5678

www.ShandonCourt.com

GUARANTEED WORKMANSHIP
FLAT ROOFS • TEAR OFFS • SHINGLES • SIDING

DAVE 631-224-1118 • CELL 631-834-1901

THOMAS P. WALSH, JR                                                                                                                                                 STACEY WALSH-BIRSNER

Thomas P. Walsh Funeral Home, Inc.
SERVING OUR NEIGHBORS FOR THREE GENERATIONS SINCE 1907

60 CARLETON AVENUE • CENTRAL ISLIP, NY • 631-234-6314

A Floral Celebration Inc.

Caroline’s 

Flower Shoppe
341 Main Street
Islip, NY 11751

1-800-339-2244
631-581-3464

Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians

Our Lady of Knock
Division 7

P.O. Box 774
East Islip, NY 11730

What’s Happening…

Fri        Jan 1   New Year Day & Holy Day of Obligation
Wed     Jan 6   Men’s Division 7 Meeting    8:00PM                    
Wed     Jan 13  Ladies Division 7 Meeting  7:30PM
Mon     Jan 11  Junior’s Meeting    6:30PM
Fri        Jan 15  Jimmy Walsh – Recognition – ‘Hall Naming’
Tues     Jan 19  Prostrate Awareness – Hall  5:00PM to 8:00PM
Sat       Jan 23  Installation of Officers  6:00PM
Sat       Jan 30  “Derby Night at Division 7”  7:30PM
Sun      Feb 7    Annual St. Brigid’s Mass    10:30AM    
Sun      Feb 7   “Day at the Races” – Super Bowl Sunday  3:00PM
Sat       Feb 27  Grand Marshal Ball    7:00PM
Sun      Mar 7   ‘John Reilly Memorial’ St. Patrick Day Parade 1:00PM

CHECK WEB SITE FOR UPDATES        
Roisin Dubh Pipe Band meets every Thursday at 8:00PM 

Happy New Year
Announcements
Dear Friends,
Words cannot begin to express my

deep appreciation for the many hall
members and friends that have sent
me well wishes during my recent hos-
pitalization.

Your cards, calls and messages have
meant more to me than you will ever
know.

When I learned that so many of you
attended and participated in a fundrais-
er at the Hibernian hall for me, I was
overwhelmed.

To each and every one of you that
has even given a thought for me over
these past nine weeks, from the bot-
tom of my heart, I can’t thank you
enough.  It will always be remembered.

I hope to be well enough soon to
thank each of you personally.

Your Friend,
Kevin Boyle

Membership Dues 
The men’s division announced

that the annual dues are $40 if paid
prior to March 17 and $48 if paid
after that date.

If paying by check, please put your
member number on your check.

Payments can be left in the green
locked mailbox found just outside the
pub room. If paying by cash, please
put your name and membership
number on the outside of the enve-
lope.

The L.A.O.H. announced that the
dues are $25 and after March 31 they
are $30. Tables will be set up at the
next Ladies meeting to ease the pay-
ing of dues.

Herman Boyle
Awarded Lifetime

Membership
Herman Boyle has been awarded

“Lifetime Membership” by the
National Board of the A.O.H.
Her man continues to be a very impor-
tant member of Division 7. He is a cor-
nerstone in which anyone can turn to
and consult. A humble practicing
Catholic, Herman never seeks praise or
rewards. He continually practices the
concept of ‘Friendship, Unity and
Christian Charity”.

Herman made his major degree in
1972. He was the Division 7 President
from 1984 to 1985.  He held previous
positions of Recording Sec., (1980 -
1981); Financial Sec., (1978 - 1979);
and was the Suffolk County Marshal
during the years of 1978 to 1979.
Herman also held the position of the
Corporation President from 1982 to
1983.

Herman continues to be the Project
Children Committee Chairman, a
position he has held since 1981.
His contributions also include being a

member of the Scholarship Com -
mittee, 5k WALK/RUN Committee,
Project Children Golf Committee and
the Finance Committee.

Even with all this engagement,
Herman, as a Charter Member of the
Roisin Dubh Band, continues to play
the ‘Pipes’ with the band.

Herman is also a past chairmen of
the Athletic Club.

New York State
Calendars

Mac McFadden is announcing the
sale of New York State Board
Calendars. The cost is $25 and you
have a chance to win $25 if the num-
ber on your calendar matches the NY
daily number (evening draw) of that
day, and $50 on Wednesdays.
Interested members can contact Mac
at his home phone 968-0614. 

Mac also has the tri-color sashes
on sale which can be worn for the
upcoming St. Patrick’s Day Parades.

Roisin Dubh Irish
Pipe Band

presents
the Second Annual

DERBY NIGHT AT DIVISION 7
Saturday, January 30th, 7:00 PM

$20 per person
includes admission, tap beer, wine,

soda & hot dogs
Vic Vogel, Band Manager

����



Little Shop 
of Shamrocks

Irish Imports and Giftware

173 Islip Avenue
Islip, New York 11751

631-224-4311   631-224-7157 (fax)

Thomas G. Donnelly, D.D.S.

LIBERTY ARMS PROFESSIONAL/BLDG.
970 SUNRISE HIGHWAY

NORTH BABYLON, NY 11704
631-669-8855 

HOURS BY APPOINTMENT

MACODA
Irish-American Band

Ed   John  Joe
Call Dennis 631-581-4261

ROISIN DUBH IRISH PIPE BAND
FOR YOUR ENTERTAINMENT AND PLEASURE

Pipers and Drummers available
One piper to full band

BILL LEPAGE               VIC VOGEL
631-650-5271        631-513-9721

NEW TECHNOLOGY AUTOMOTIVE

Quality & Professional Car Repairs
With

Customer Service 
the way It was meant to be…

2269 SUNRISE HWY., ISLIP, NY 11751

224-3756
FAX 224-4609

BRIAN, MAZDA SENIOR TECHNICIAN
RUDY, ASE MASTER TECHNICIAN

CASSIDY, ROMANO & LOVE P.C.
ATTORNEYS-AT-LAW

BRIAN P. CASSIDY ESQ.

70 WEST MAIN STREET • EAST ISLIP. NY 11730

631-277-8080 • FAX 631-277-4908

Other Locations

WESTBURY, NY • QUEENS VILLAGE, NY

ISLIP COLD BEER 
BEVERAGE INC.

Wholesale & Retail Beverages
Popular Brands • Beer & Soda • Keg Beer

Ice: Blocks & Cubes  • Propane • Lotto

175 Grant Ave & Moffit Blvd, Islip
581-0280 • 581-1522                       Bob

IT’S BETTER ON A BAGEL

224 E. MAIN STREET
E. ISLIP, NY 11730

Irish Coffee Pub
Restaurant•Catering•Entertainment

We’d Love to Cater Your Next Affair!
131 Carleton Avenue, East Islip, NY

631-277-0007

JODI ANN DONATO, ESQ., LLC

136 E. MAIN STREET, E. ISLIP, NY 11730

631-654-9008 • FAX 631-654-0337
WWW.JODIANNDONATO.COM

Stuff-a-bagel

631-277-1835

NETTER REAL ESTATE

MARTIN P. HEPWORTH
Licensed Associate Broker

631-661-5100 x115
631 695-8779 Pager
631-587-4663 Fax
hep404@aol.com

404 Montauk Highway
West Islip, NY 11795

CONTINENTAL HOME LOANS INC.
The Mortgage Bankers

Michael McHugh
President & CEO

175 Pinelawn Road, Suite 400 • Melville, NY 11747
1-800-540-8838 Ext. 4115
mmchugh@cccmtg.com

Licensed Mortgage Banker

W A L S H
MECHANICAL CONTRACTORS

Installation & Service of HVAC Equipment
Industrial • Commercial

Dennis Walsh, President
85-04 Air Park Drive • Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

631-580-0805 • (f) 631-580-5958
dwalsh@walshmech.com

Fredrick J. Chapey & Sons 

Funeral Home, Inc.

LOCAL LAWN MAINTENANCE, INC.
Commercial & Residential

Cutting, Edging, Pruning, Trimming
Landscape & Design

Spring and Fall Clean-Ups

Bobcat Service

FREE ESTIMATES 631-878-1096
Lic. & Ins. MIKE O’KEEFE

Pat’s Carpet
Outlet, Inc.

100 Saxon Avenue
Bay Shore, NY 11706

Ph. 631-665-4670
Fax 631-665-4824

Albrecht Bruno & O’Shea
FUNERAL HOMES INC

FRAN’S MEN’S HAIRSTYLISTS

Specializing in men & boys
traditional cuts to modern day looks

51 W. Main St. • E. Islip, NY 11730
581-1083

(631) 661-5644
1225 Montauk Highway

West Islip, NY 11795
Director, Douglas J. Chapey

(631) 581-5600
200 East Main Street
East Islip, NY 11730

Director, Kenneth M. Chapey

62 Carleton Avenue • E. Islip, NY 
631-581-2828

2515 No. Jerusalem Rd. • E. Meadow
516-826-1010

603 Wantagh Ave. • Wantagh
516-731-5550

Emerald Isle  Paving Inc.
Driveways • Parking Areas  •  Drywells

Cobblestones • Concrete Work • Brickwalks • Stoops
36 East Madison St., E. Islip, NY 11730

Seamus Flannery                              224-4969  • Fax 224-5870

Jones & Little
CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS, P.C.

86 Main St., E. Islip
631-277-8500 • Fax 631-277-8502

186 W, Montauk Hwy., Hampton Bays, NY
631-728-4020  • Fax 631-726-4649

Maureen T. Meier

MTM Photography
Memories That Matter

Media • Special Events • Social Calendars

97 Jefferson Street • E. Islip, NY 11730
631-581-0971

ANCIENT ORDER LAND CORP. - DIVISION 7
Vince Clancy - Pres.

Don Dobbin - Vice Pres.
Al Norton - Treas.

Dan Sullivan - Secy
HALL AVAILABLE FOR RENTAL

631-581-9317

• BUDGET PLANS 

• INSTALLATIONS 

• FUEL OIL

133 Cortland St
Lindenhurst, NY 11757

Suffolk 631-661-0480
Nassau 516-783-0603

Automatic Delivery • 24 Hr. Service

esp CONSTRUCTION

Quality Craftsmanship
All Work Guaranteed

Owner Operated • Lic. & Ins.

631-737-3415

The Toddler House
184 Orinoco Drive

Brightwaters,NY 11718

Joe & Audrey Columbo (631)- 666-6223

1625 Montauk Highway
Oakdale, New York 11769

631-589-9499

www.oakdaleselfstorage.com

State-of-the-Art Self Storage

Overton Funeral Home Inc.
172 Main Street • Islip, NY 11751

631-581-5085
www.overtonfuneralhome.com

Family owned and quality service since 1923


